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Clydebank Blitz Memorial Tea 
 
Clydebank Housing Association (CHA) and Provost Agnew held a joint memorial 
event in Radnor Park, Clydebank, on 13 March in remembrance of the Clydebank 
Blitz. 
 
Over 30 CHA tenants gathered at the memorial plaque, laid last year by the local 
residents group and the Provost, in memory of the 71st anniversary of the event. 
 
The Provost laid a wreath after prayers by the Reverend Yule of Radnor Park Parish 
Church and Father Martin of St Stephen’s Church.  Afternoon tea was then enjoyed 
by all in the Radnor Park Parish Church hall. 
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Clockwise from top left; 
Provost Agnew says a few 
words; prayers; the laying of 
the wreath; tenants enjoying 
afternoon tea; Sinéad Boyle 
of CHA with tenants Tom 
and Robert 
 

 
Contact Details: Sinéad Boyle, Communications Officer, Clydebank Housing 
Association Ltd.  77-83 Kilbowie Road, Clydebank G81 1BL.  Tel No. 0141 941 1044.  
E-mail: sinead@clydebank-ha.org.uk.   
 
Notes to Editor: Please do not hesitate to contact any party referred to for a quote. 
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